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News letter 

September 2023 

 
Course: We still have Green-fee players not 
familiar with golf etiquette.  Its our responsibility as 
members to remind them they must obey all 
course signs and course rules. 

 

Lost/Found: Items continue to accumulate.  Make 
sure to check with clubhouse if you have lost items 
on the course. 

 

Swimming Pool: Another swimming season has 
come to an end. 

 

One-Person Scramble: Was a great success and 
enjoyed by all. 

 

Labor-Day Scramble: We had a great turn-out and 
fun was had by all. 

 

Fox Hills Men’s Golf Association [MGA]: 
Tuesday September 12th  will be our final (2) man 
competition for 2023 MGA. Participation was 
good all season.  Looking forward to our future 
success. 

Friday Night Scramble: As another season of 
Friday Night Scramble is winding down, note the 
start-time has been moved to 5:00 PM.  Darkness 
will dictate final Scramble. 

 

Fox Hills Cup: Will be played Saturday and 
Sunday on September 16th and 17th.  The format for 
play, will be 4-ball, Alternate Shot, Scramble and 
the final 18 Holes will be Head to Head.  Lunch 
for both days will be provided.  Saturday night 
dinner for participants and their guest will begin @ 
6:00 PM. 

 

New Carts: The delay has been frustrating to say 
the least, however the 1st week of October is the 
hard delivery date per Ladd’s Club Car. 

 

 

Words of Wisdom 

“One of the most fascinating 
things about golf is how it 
reflects the cycle of life.  No 
matter what you shoot – the 
next day you have to go back to 
the first tee and begin all over 
again and make yourself into 
something.” 

Peter Jacobsen 


